
TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD

ANIMAL LICENSE NOTICE

Animal Licenses are now available at the Town Clerk’s 
Office.  All dogs and wolf-hybrids six months or over must 
be licensed by April 1 each year and wear a collar and tag at 
all times. A dog or wolf-hybrid without a tag is presumed 
to be unlicensed and is not protected by law. A tag must not 
be used on any dog or wolf-hybrid other than the dog or 
wolf-hybrid in the license bearing the corresponding num-
ber. If you are unsure if your dog/wolf-hybrid needs a new 
rabies vaccination before being licensed, please contact this 
office.  Barbara A. Courchesne, Town Clerk CVC, 96 Main 
Street, Springfield, VT 05156 (802) 885-2104 x230) FAX 
(802) 885-1617 tosclerk@vermontel.net 


